
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

  

Your Year 8 or Year 9 child is now due the HPV (Human Papilloma Virus) vaccine. This 

will be delivered at your child’s school by nurses from the Virgin Care School Aged 

Immunisation Team. 

  

For any Year 10 students that have already consented but have yet to receive their 

vaccine due to lockdown, we already have your consent and we will be catching 

up with you at our school session. 

  

For more information and to enable your child to receive this important vaccine it is 

essential that you complete the online consent by following the link below.  If your 

child is in Year 9 and you have already completed our electronic consent, you do 

not need to do this again. 

  

If you do NOT want your child to receive the vaccine, please also complete a form 

stating that you do not want them to receive the vaccine. This means we will not 

chase further. 

  

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/hpv/2020/devon 

  

If the link does not work, we suggest you copy and paste it into your internet address 

bar. If it still doesn’t work OR you are having any other problems, please contact our 

designated team on 0300 247 0082 and they will be able to help. 

 

The consent form needs to be submitted at least two full working days before we visit 

the school. 

 

Dates for the vaccinations are: 

  

Wednesday, 28th April   Year 8                                         

Thursday, 29th April        Year 9                                           

Friday, 30th April             Year 9/10  

  

 

Regards  

  

School Age Immunisations Team 

Virgin Care Services Limited 

 

Telephone: 0300 247 0082 

e: VCL.immunisations@nhs.net 

w: www.virgincare.co.uk 

 

All enquiries should be sent to VCL.immunisations@nhs.net 
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